
ZOOM Parent Meeting 

Q and A 

1. Are they only receiving 1 hour per day? 

-All teachers have updated their zoom schedules based on parent’s feedback and student’s needs.   

Middle school obviously zooms more hours per day than lower grades.  Teachers in lower grades are 

working on updating their zoom schedules to accommodate student’s needs.   

2. Do we still need to fill out school attendance if the teachers are taking attendance? 

-It was suggested by the Academic Excellence for parents to monitor attendance, they asked us, the 

schools to post the attendance on our web site for parent log in and do it. I understand that is extra 

work on you. I will bring this question/concern to the excellence team.  

3. Are passwords and ID number getting email to students? middle school 

-Yes, but only to middle school students. All passwords and id numbers will be emailed to parents and as 

well posted on schoospeak under announcements.  

4. Are the passwords going to be changing every day? And send in daily? 

-Passwords will not be changing unless the passwords get compromised. 

5. For middle school, how many subjects are being cover per day? 

-Middle school has posted the new schedule. Students will be coving each subject daily.  

6. Are the daily schedules posted on schoolspeak or Weebly site? 

-All of the teacher will be posting their weekly schedule on both schoolspeak and Weebly sites. 

7. Can the prayer group me moved to a later time? 

-The prayer has been scheduled for 5pm, I am working around different schedules (Zoom sessions for 

students). 

8. Can the attendance be done retroactively? 

-Yes, if you forget to log in you may do so the next day. 

9. Can Zoom meetings as well be pushed back at a later time? 

-The Zoom meeting are schedules around the students zoom sessions. 

10. Can teachers record their Zoom sessions? 

-Yes, teacher have been asked already to begin doing this. 

11. Why is my child’s grade showing as an “F” when he/she is participating in class? 

-If you child’s grade is showing as an ‘F” it is because he/she has not submitted work (missing 

assignments). I have contacted schoolspeak to block (M =missing assignments) from getting graded but 



at this time we are still waiting for them to get back to us. NO CHILD will be receiving an D/F for a final 

grade. He/She will be receiving the highest lowest score/grade of a C- 

12. Can the $30 for the parish raffle be collect through FACTS? 

-The raffle tickets of $30 can not be added to FACTs at this time. You can make the payment through 

Venmo and/or in person at the School’s office.  

13. When you waive, does it mean forgiveness?  

-Yes, we will not be collecting this amount (they will be forgiven).  

14. Can the registration be added to FACTS? 

-At this time the registration cannot be added to FACT, however you can pay it using Venmo and/or in 

person at the office. 

15. Is the next school year going to be in person, digital, or a blend? 

-At time we have not been told by Archdiocese, as all of you we have the same question. I will keep you 

posted once we have more information.  

16. Is tuition remaining the same amount? How is this justify? 

-The teacher are still working and are putting extra hours. They might not be zooming for the seven 

hours but they are still providing instruction. They are also available for office hours as well as providing 

one-to-one and/ or small group instruction. The teachers are also working on weekends either attending 

PD’s, faculty meetings and/or planning.  Also, the teacher are putting extra time looking for online 

resources and have taken upon themselves to purchase online programs/material. I understand that 

many of you are also providing extra support at home which we thank you for.  

 

-Parent, you are encouraged to reach out to the teachers via zoom and/or email, all of the teachers have 

posted their office hour either to meet with parents and/or to work one-on-one with your child.  

-Newsletters for each grade will be posted on school speak under announcements.  

-Before going on break all of the students were given their report cards, if your child did not receive 

his/hers please reach out and we will make a copy for you. Also, you may access previous report cards 

on Schoolspeak.  Progress Report cards for the third trimester will be going out this coming week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear SRL School Parents, 

 

Thank you all for joining me in our Principal Zoom Parent meeting. I appreciated all your positive 

feedback during our meeting. 

 

At the beginning of our Zoom meeting, it was stated that if any parents had a personal concern/question 

he/she must email directly to respect the privacy of the students, parents, and teachers. However, some 

inappropriate and/or not Christian like comments were posed during our live zoom. Some school 

parents have contacted the school office to express their disagreement with these comments.  

I understand we all have different opinions and may have suggestions to better our administration, but 

please be assured that the teachers, staff and I have been working really hard to adapt to this Distance 

Learning process. My priority is the wellbeing of our students and making sure every child is getting the 

best education possible during this pandemic. I invite you to email me directly if you have a concern 

with your child’s learning process.  

 

I ask for your patience and support during this stressful moment we are all facing. I hope we can all work 

together to provide the best for our students and that they may feel loved, safe, and protected during 

this uncertain time. 

 

I invite you to join me in our daily prayer service “Together in Prayer” at 5pm via zoom, as we ask God to 

help us all with our fears and struggles. Please be safe and hope to see each other soon. 

 

WE ARE ALL IN THIS TOGETHER. 

 

Blessings, 

 

Laura Guzman - principle 

 


